
Tuesday, November 3rd 2009 

Town of Woodstock 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

Tuesday, November 3, 2009 

 

 

 

Selectmen: Jim Fadden, Joel Bourassa, Gil Rand 

Staff: Sandy Dovholuk, Judy Welch 

Guest: Doug Moorhead, Rob Wetherell 

 

Jim called meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  

 

Public Participation: 
Rob, Director of Lin-Wood Ambulance, presented the Board with an application to become a 

Heart Safe Community. The Board reviewed and signed this application. 

 

Minutes of the October 20, 2009 Board Meetings: 
Joel motioned to accept the minutes of October 20, 2009 meeting. Gil seconded the motion and 

the vote was affirmative. 

 

Sign Warrant for 2009 Fall Tax Billing: 
The Board reviewed and signed the Warrant for 2009 Fall Tax Billing. 

 

Discuss Ordinances/Gambling/Entertainment Club/Etc.: 
Doug presented the Board with a draft Entertainment Ordinance. The Selectmen reviewed the 

ordinance and asked for it to be sent to the Town’s lawyer for review. 

 

The Board asked Doug to do research on Gambling Ordinances. They also asked that he 

prepare a Noise Ordinance and a 2 Hour Parking Ordinance to bring to Town Meeting in 

March.  

 

Other Business: 
Signed checks. 

 

Gil motioned to adjourn at 7:45 p.m. Joel seconded and the vote was affirmative. 

 


